
 

 

 
Monday 6th June 2022  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
Year 10 assessments  
  
This term your child will be sitting their end of year assessments. To prepare them for their 
public exams in the Summer of 2023 these assessments will be held in our Main Hall with 
exam invigilators.  
  
Your child has been issued with a timetable that indicates their exam room and their seat 
number. Teachers will inform students the content they need to revise, and many subjects 
will provide revision materials to support their revision.  
  
It is important that your child prepares for these assessments. The outcomes of these 
assessments will be reported to parents/carers in the usual way – via end of year reports 
and will give students and teachers a clear indication of where your child currently is at the 
end of their first GCSE year.  
  
If you or your child has any queries regarding these assessments, please either contact me 
on:  
  
shillitoe@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk or the following depending on your query:  
  
Exam procedures  
Please contact our Exams Officer Sally Nevin:  
  
nevin@universityofkentacademiestursut.org.uk  
  
The pastoral well-being of your child:  
  
Please contact your child’s pastoral manager Tracy Rose: 
rose@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk  

  
Yours sincerely,  
  

  
Samantha Shillitoe  
Assistant Principal  
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